
 
 

May 14, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and All WVSA Members 

Re:  WVSA AGM and RTP 

Fr: Dave Laraba – WVSA Executive Director 

On 5/14/2021 WV Governor Justice stated he was lifting the mask mandate for persons who 
are FULLY VACINATED for COVID 19 as of today.  

WVSA RTP Policy Update:  Masks are not required by WVSA for Fully Vaccinated Persons. 
Persons not fully vaccinated must need to continue to follow all WVSA RTP Policies.  

  Mask should be worn while entering and exiting the soccer venue. 

 Mask should be worn by spectators when not social distancing while watching a game or practice 

All Players, coaches, administrators and referees not actively involved in a game or practice should 
socially distance and wear a mask. 

All other WVSA RTP policies remain in effect. 

WVSA member clubs may have more restrictive polices and all WVSA 
members must follow policies of all venues. 

WVSA will continue to monitor information and policy updates from the Governor’s Office. And will 
keep everyone updated. All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online 
for each event. All policies of events and venues, Local and County Health Department policies must 
be followed. Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 
Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 
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